
Memorandum
Item 10d

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  March 20, 2025
SUBJECT:  CHS New Shop/Biomass Project & Alaska Energy Authority Grant Agreement Amendment 

Recognizing the financial challenges of the CHS New Shop/Biomass Project, I took the initiative to 
meet with various entities and individuals to explore additional funding opportunities.  As the Board 
may recall, I previously collaborated with grant partners to secure an additional $200,000 from the 
Alaska Energy Authority (AEA), bringing the total grant amount to $690,233, which was Board 
approved at our School Board Meeting on January 15, 2025.

I am pleased to share that these efforts have once again yielded positive results.  CCSD has been 
awarded an additional $300,000 for the project.  This brings the total grant funding for the project 
to $990,233.  

The updated AEA Grant Agreement Amendment is now complete, attached to this memo, and ready 
for Board approval once again. Go team!

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve the Alaska Energy Authority Grant Agreement Amendment as 
presented for $990,233.00.


